July 8, 2008

DECISION PAPER

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Third Party Administrator for 403(b) compliance

ISSUE:
In response to a recent audit of the Hardin County Schools 403(b) by the Internal Revenue Service and recently released IRS regulations establishing a requirement for written documentation of the 403(b) tax sheltered annuity program offered to employees of Hardin County Schools, the District wishes to retain the services of ADMin Solutions, LLC as the Third Party Administrator for its 403(b) Plan.  

After researching the issue and possible third party administrators, it is determined that an independent firm handle the administration.  Several price estimates were gathered with services provided and it has been determined that ADMin Solutions, LLC be retained to provide these services.  The new regulations become effective January 1, 2009 and the plan document needs to be in place with information sharing agreements from each of our vendors obtained by that time.

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I recommend that ADMin Solutions, LLC be retained to provide Third Party Administration of the Hardin County Schools 403 (b) plan.

